
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

     I am writing you to ask you to become a partner with me in 

your student’s education this school year. I only have your 

student in my care for 180 days, and I want to make an impact 

that will last each child’s entire lifetime.  

     There are many different cultures and beautiful diversities 

in our community, and each student is different and unique in 

their own special way with their own learning styles, interests, 

favorites and dislikes. That said, no one knows them quite like 

you do!   

     Would you please help me and take a moment to write about 

your student? How do you see your student as a learner and a 

person? What are some things that you know as a parent or 

guardian that you believe I should know? What is the best way 

to contact you in regards to your student?  

     Please feel free to include any questions you have about me 

or our class in general; I always want to know how you and your 

student are feeling about the school year, so please let me 

know! I am looking forward to this school year teaching your 

student and being a partner in their education and support 

system with you. Thank you in advance for your cooperation! 

   

                       Miss Amber Wooten 

       

     


